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      5 February 2019 

Suncorp responds to Royal Commission Final Report 
 

 

Suncorp CEO and Managing Director, Michael Cameron said “Suncorp has been a supporter of the Royal 

Commission as we believe it will result in better outcomes for customers and drive positive change for the 

industry.” 

 

We are reviewing the details in the final report to understand in more depth the potential implications for 

Suncorp. As the report has just been released, we will need to give due consideration to its findings, however we 

welcome any measures that deliver improved outcomes for our customers. Suncorp will update the market as 

appropriate.  

 

Suncorp’s 1H19 results will be released to the market on Thursday 14 February 2019. 
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